United Presbyterian Church 302 2nd Ave SE Jamestown, ND 58401

CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED

UNITED PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

302 2nd Avenue SE Jamestown, ND 58401 Phone (701) 252-1748 website: www.upcjamestown.org e-mail: presbyterianchurch@daktel.com

SUMMER WORSHIP HOURS Sunday 9:30 AM

PASTOR AND SECRETARY

OFFICE HOURS

10:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Monday - Thursday

For corrections or additions to the newsletter please call the church office—252-1748

JULY WORKMONTH FAMILIES

Chairpersons:

*Member

Bond, *Jim & *Susan 269-8560 Allmer, *Angie 252-2464

Allmer, *Angie	252-2464		
Barnes, *George & *Jackie	252-8366		
Berg, *Bruce & Roni	952-2310		
Eddy, *Harriet	252-2788		
Fruetel, *Karl & *Evelyn	252-3899		
Hayes, *Qualishie 701	1-516-8344		
Muhs, *Bob & *Mary 701	1-778-7130		
Nething, *Dave & *Marge	252-3353		
Nordgaard, Les & *Enger, Char	269-0163 or		
	269-5146		
Paulson, *Rae Ann	252-7183		
Reed, *Steve & *Mary	952-5013		
Schaack, *Bev	252-5659		
Stewart, *Mary Jo	952-1973		
- -			

The Communicator

Summer Edition

United Presbyterian Church of Jamestown, ND

Volume 46 No. 7, July 2019

Our Mission

Sharing Christ's Love Through Service

Help Needed!

We are looking for Elementary Sunday School teachers. Please contact Rachel Holsten, Christian Education Coordinator if interested.

Annual Rural Church Bus Tour

The annual bus tour of rural churches will be held on Sunday, July 21 after worship. Churches in the Wimbledon/Kensal area will be visited. More information to follow.

Mission Complete!

We had a Miraculous Mission with our VBS 2019 theme this summer. There were approximately 27 kids in attendance and 20 volunteers that helped lead rotations, shepherd children, and learn alongside how Jesus Saves the World!

We learned how God made the Universe, God promises a Savior, Jesus' birth, Jesus dying and rising, and how Jesus ascended into heaven.

We learned about how the earth was formed, ate earth cookies, made telescopes, and had a water balloon fight.

One of the highlights was seeing the kids sing their concert at the end of the week where they learned 5 verses to the tune of a song each day. The kids learned Psalm 139:14, 2 Samuel 7:28, Luke 2:11, John 3:16, and Hebrews 13:8. The children also collected coins during the week to fill up our "space ship jar." At the end of the week we collected \$50 to go to Community Action.

The final day we also shared in eating a meal together with the families to celebrate together.

Thank you for all those that helped with Vacation Bible School in donating, planning, teaching, tech support, crafting, game assistants, attendance takers, and more! We truly see how children are impacted by this ministry.



JULY 2018



Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
	1	Reading Ministry 3:00 PM	Wednesday Evening Service 6:00 PM	4th of July Office Closed	5	6
Worship 9:30 AM Communion	8	Reading Ministry 3:00 PM	Wednesday Evening Service 6:00 PM	11 aa 7:00 pm	12	13
14 Worship 9:30 AM	15	Reading Ministry 3:00 PM	Wednesday Evening Service 6:00 PM	18 aa 7:00 pm	19	20
Worship 9:30 AM Bus Tour after Worship	22	Reading Ministry 3:00 PM	Wednesday Evening Service 6:00 PM	25 aa 7:00 pm	26	Community Prayer St. Paul's Methodist Church 10:00
Worship 9:30 AM Clearwater Forest Camp	Clearwater Forest Camp	Reading Ministry 3:00 Clearwater Forest Camp	31 Wed. Service 6:00 PM Clearwater Forest Camp			

Youth Triennium

July 15-21



JULY BIRTHDAYS

Sally Wallace 3
Jhozzanne Kamuyu 4
Bruce Berg 5
Bethyl Lueck 9
Pam VanDyke 9
Colleen Nelson 10
Rhonda Schlenker 10

11

12

14

15

15

16

16

18

19 20

20

20 23

23

24

25 30

Rhonda Schlenker
Teresa Divers
Izabellia Dillingham
Steve Reed
Grace Chimanga

Betty Kooker
Jeremiah Chimanga

Mason Gibson
Bill Weispfenning

Erica Tarr Harriet Eddy

Rita Morris Dean Wegner

Gary Mayer Deron Teboh

Dennis Divers Kasey Gengler

Lou Mayer

JULY ANNIVERSARIES

Bill & Diane Weispfenning 5
Tiffany & John Dauer 6
Harry & Dianna Johnson 15
Randy & Penny Gengler 29

Summer News

- * The First United Methodist Church will be hosting the Tri-Church Fellowship at their church after worship on Sunday, July 21.
- Thank you to Bob and Kathi Bates for their generous contribution to the Projector Project. It is greatly appreciated.

VBS Mission in Action!





2